
This week, we carried out a plant investigation.First,
we looked around our school grounds to find out
which plant is the most common. We counted lots
of banana trees, so we decided to investigate
further. We learned that banana trees grow so well
in Cambodia because of the sunshine and rain.
After studying the trees in detail, we created some
brilliant fact files all about banana trees. 
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MATHS REMINDERS

LITERACY

In maths this week, we have been learning all
about place value. We are able to split numbers
up into tens and units and  can recognise the
value of 2-digit numbers. We played games where
we had to build different numbers using tens and
unit cubes.

As part of our Olympics topic, we researched lots
of different world countries. We were able to spot
the countries using an Atlas and made lots of
wonderful flags. In phonics this week we have
been learning some tricky sounds, "ee, ea, ew and
ue''. We practised reading and writing new words
with these sounds. Ms Lucy was impressed with
our fantastic sentence writing this week!

     Swimming

Homework

A spelling list will be sent home on a
Monday. Your child should practise
nightly for the test on a Friday.

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Wednesday and should be returned on
a Friday.

Science homework will be sent home on
a Friday and should be returned the
following Monday.

SCIENCE
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